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New youth choir to begin

  

Any student in grades K-6 who likes to sing and spend time with friends is invited to join a new
youth choir. Practices will be Tuesdays from 4-5:30 p.m. at First Baptist Church.

  

Contact Karman Keith at 970-520-9952, karman.keith@yahoo.com or Pat Wiebers at
970-466-1257,  wiebers@pctelcom.coop to pre-register or get more info. The first rehearsal will
be Tuesday, Oct. 8.
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